TO: Occupational Therapists

FROM: Donna Ashman, Executive Director
DATE: April 15, 2015
RE: OT Board Vacancy

There is a vacancy on the Maryland Board of Occupational Therapy for 2 licensed
occupational therapists. The deadline to apply is 5/1/15.

Pursuant to §10-202 of the Health Occupations Annotated Code of Maryland,
occupational therapist nominees must: “(1) be a resident of the state at the time of the
nomination and appointment and for the duration of the term of the member; and (2) for
at least 3 of the 5 years immediately before appointment have been engaged in: (i)
practicing occupational therapy or limited occupational therapy; (ii) teaching
occupational therapy; or (iii) performing research in occupational therapy.”

If you are interested, you may complete a Biographical Information Form and an
Appointee Exemption Disclosure (AED) Form online by visiting
http://www.dhmh.maryland.gov/oaen/SitePage/Home.aspx. The link is located under the OAEN
resources heading.

Or, you may email the following documents:

1. Completed Biographical Information Form
2. Appointee Exemption Disclosure Form; and,
3. Curriculum Vitae

to kim.bennard@maryland.gov who is the administrator of the Office of Appointments and
Executive Nominations with a “cc” to the President of the Maryland Occupational
Therapy Association, jodi.daseff@pgcps.org.

If you would like any additional information about this exciting opportunity, please feel
free to contact me.



